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Perch Base USSVI

Flash Traffic
Number:   02-06-14            Date: 02/20/2014
Subject: Tale of Two Cities Parade – Feb.
22               
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------
----------------------
Next Saturday we will participate in the local Tale of Two Cities Parade -- the two
cities are Avondale and Goodyear. This parade is slightly different from others
in that there is no parking at the staging area. Instead, everyone must park at the
de-staging area and take a shuttle bus from there over to where the parade
begins.
 
Everyone who is interested in going should have gotten their parking pass by
now from the COB. If you don't have one and plan on going you must see him to
obtain one in order to park in the de-staging area.
 
The parade starts at 9 AM so be sure and plan on getting there, parking at the
de-staging, and arriving to take the shuttle bus over to where we begin the
parade. See the map below for details on where various places are located.
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Chuck Emmett
Vice Commander

Communications Officer
Perch Base, Phoenix, AZ
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